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The Department of Commerce, in association with St. Joseph’s College, Alappuzah, Kerala, 

organised a webinar in collaboration with the ICFAI Business School on "Scope for Research 

in Commerce.” The webinar was conducted on 11th August, 2023, through online mode from 

2:30 p.m. to 4 p.m. The platform was Gmeet. Final-year students of both the colleges, LFDC 

and St. Joseph’s College, attended the webinar. The resource person for the webinar was Dr. 

G. Armar Raju, Assistant Professor, ICFAI Business School. Dr. Amar explained the 

importance of research to students and the methods of data collection. The students learned 

about the areas of research in commerce and the various spheres of topic selection. The 

methodology of research and report writing was explained. The session ended with a 

question-and-answer session. It was a valuable and insightful session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

                 
Resource person: Dr. Amar Raju Presenting and Explaining the Scope for Research 

in Commerce and Methods of Data Collection                                   
                    

 

 


